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It all starts at Yes 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Your son or daughter has received a presentation at school from 

the National Citizen Service (NCS) team on the 15th January 

2018. NCS is a nationwide personal and social development 

programme which supports young people aged 16 and 17 years 

to develop new skills whilst undertaking worthwhile social action 

activities in their local community. 

 

NCS includes challenging activities, away-from-home residential experiences 

and self-designed social action projects. This is a fantastic opportunity for 

young people from all backgrounds and ability levels to come together to 

build confidence, meet new people and make a positive difference. 

 

NCS is taking place during the summer school holidays in 2018 and will cost no 

more than £50. 
Why Young People Say Yes! 

 Challenge themselves and make life-long memories with new friends 

 Discover interests without the fear of failure 

 Learn skills for work and life and build an amazing CV 

 Invest in their future, get a head-start and stand out 

 UCAS recommends students include NCS in their personal statement 

To guarantee a place for a discounted rate of £35 on the NCS programme 

today please sign up online by visiting www.ncsem1.org.uk or return the pack 

to school before 22nd January 2018. 

 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of NCS please do not hesitate to meet us ar 

the parents evening at school on the 15th January or contact the NCS Team 

on 01522 574101 or email your queries to NCS@the-ebp.co.uk  

 

We are all very excited about NCS and hope your son or daughter is able to 

join us.  

 

Yours Faithfully 

The NCS Team 
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